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School Hours:
M, T, Th, F

8:15am - 2:30pm. 
Wednesday Early Release Hours:

8:15 am. - 11:55 pm
 

BKS Info:
225 Fenno Street

Quincy, MA 02170
Tel:617-984-8781
Fax: 617-984-8636

BKS PTO
Join our 

“Beechwood Knoll School PTO”
 group on Facebook to connect 

with other families and to receive 
up to date school information!

Greetings to all our BKS Families!
I hope this newsletter finds you well and 
that you are having a fabulous vacation!  
While summer is not over yet, I wanted to 
reach out to share some information as we 
start transitioning back to school!

~Ms. Janet Loftus, Principal

School Starting Dates: 
Grades 1-5, September 8th
*THIS IS AN EARLY RELEASE WEDNESDAY! 

Kindergarten, September 13th
*Open House for all K Students on Sept. 10th

Save the Dates:
Sept 1st:
Homerooms Released on ASPEN (4:00pm)
*See next page for how to log into ASPEN

Sept 4th and/or 5th:
Kindergarten Meet and Greet at the Playground, 
10-11:00am

Sept 17th: PTO Sponsored Back to School Outdoor 
Movie Night

COVID PROTOCOLS
School Committee is meeting tonight (8.18.21)to make 
decisions regarding certain COVID protocols for our 
schools.   More info to come!  





Continued on next page….






